
BERA – E-NEWSLETTER 15th June 2017- www.bera.co.uk 

1. The BERA Open Garden Event, raising funds for the Tram Stop Shelter, is 
taking place this Saturday 17th June 2017 between 1:30-4:30pm.  Please visit 
www.bera.co.uk (see link at bottom of Events page) for further information.  

2. If you have any problem potholes or broken pavements, especially where 
builders are working, please email Ron on ronwoodley@hotmail.co.uk.  He will 
endeavour to get these fixed as soon as possible. 

3. Are Veolia doing their job properly?  If you have any problems that have not 
been properly resolved, please email Ron on ronwoodley@hotmail.co.uk so that he 
can get it looked into. 

4. Dogs on the beaches – after discussions with the Council, we can confirm 
that the only dogs allowed on the beach are guide dogs.  There are no special 
dispensations for any other dogs.   

5. The next BERA sponsored coffee morning will be on Thursday 20th July 
2017 from 10:00am to 12:00 midday at the Methodist Church on the corner of The 
Broadway and Johnstone Road.  Make a note of it in your diary as it would be lovely 
to see you all there for a coffee, biscuit and a chat.  

6. A community speed watch group is being built up locally and they are 
looking for volunteers.  If you would like to take part please email 
ronwoodley@hotmail.co.uk and he will pass on your details to the relevant person. 

7.  Lost and Found 

One of our members has recently lost an artificial bay tree in a pot, approximately 4 
feet tall, from beside their front door.  The other one has been left in place so 
hopefully it was taken as a joke.  If you hear of one appearing somewhere strange or 
it has been put in your front garden, could you please let us know on 
ronwoodley@hotmail.co.uk.  

If you have lost or found anything and you think it would be useful for us to put it in 
our newsletter please contact ronwoodley@hotmail.co.uk. 

 

 

 

 


